12/20/24

Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools
Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360

Thank you for Your Support

Lincoln Elementary would like to thank our students and families for their generosity over this Holiday Season. With your help we were able to: Collect 515 pounds of food/supplies for Harvest Stand Ministries; Over \$2000 from our Penny War contest; 25 gifts for Toys For Tots.

Lincoln Elementary Spirit Store

We have opened an online Lincoln/Chix Gear Store. The store is open now with gift ideas for Christmas, but will also remain open throughout the school year. Orders must be placed by December 6 for delivery before the holiday. Show your school spirit and order today. Please follow this link to place an order:

https://thtstores.com/zeelandeastlincoln/shop/home

Bittersweet Ski Club

Bittersweet Ski Club cards are ready to be purchased. As soon as you turn in your completed form and payment to the office, we can submit your request for your ski club cards. Submit your order soon so you can be ready for the first snow! Remember these cards are available to everyone, so tell your friends and grab a form from the office. All forms and payment are due by Friday, January 10.

Book Donation for Lincoln's Library

Mrs. Safirt has set up an Amazon Wishlist for the library. If you would like to donate a book (or two) to the library, please contact the office for information.

Paper Gator

PaperGator announced their first-ever Paper Recycling Contest in celebration of Earth Day! Starting this January, participating locations will have the chance to earn exciting rewards by increasing their paper recycling volume. The locations that show the greatest improvement will be rewarded with fantastic prizes. Plus, all participants will earn double the usual payouts during the contest period. Winners will be determined based on the **largest percentage increase** in paper recycled from **January to April 11, 2025**, compared with the same period in 2024.

Reminder

If your student will be late or not attending school for the day, please call the office or attendance line by 8:45am. If the student needs a lunch, please make a lunch choice when leaving a message.